
Yardbirds Landscaping 

 

Mr. Corey, 

Thank you for all of your help and suggestions over the last couple of months. Thank 

you for donating the bend-a-board and weed barrier and for coming to the sandbox on 

May 12th to help install the bend-a-board and weed barrier. 

Thank you again, 

Drew, Troop 9 

 


